
APPLY TODAY.
Explore which college is right for you and

Free S.D. college
applications

Students can apply to South Dakota’s state public colleges 
and universities for FREE between October 1 – November.

Students in the Aberdeen, Spearfish, and Sioux Falls school districts do not need 
to apply to the universities where they have received Fast Track Admission.




